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Request: 
 
Please supply all information requested, 
 

1. Full costs of alterations to roundabout at junction-Percy Park & Grand Parade, the reasons, 
details of who made requests for these alterations. 

 
This work was completed in two phases.  The first phase involved the realignment of the 
kerb line of the roundabout and cost £13,614.14 while the second involved the creation of 
a central overrun area and cost £9,786.71.  The works to improve the alignment of the 
roundabout were carried out following site observations by officers from North Tyneside 
Council’s traffic and road safety team and were designed to facilitate movements for large 
vehicles and to improve road safety at the junction.   
 

 
2. All correspondence between the Council and Northumbria Police regarding any subject or 

highways alterations connected to this operation (land train/bus) 
 

No information held. 
 
 


